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Craig, Sondra

From: dbljentz@charter.net
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 12:27 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: RE: Houdka 24-1075

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Sorry... From Bruce Jentz, 103 Alexander street, 608.792.0165 
--------------------  
 
From: <dbljentz@charter.net>  
To: <zzcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org>  
Sent: August 6, 2024 at 11:19 AM MDT  
Subject: Houdka 24-1075  
Hey, this is a joke, right.  It took 3 years to come up with a plan to ruin our park for a second time..Really???  I am 
saddened by this obvious leadership void.  As a 30 year resident of this Houska neighborhood I have tried to get 
a sidewalk on Miller street so that the Augusta Housing people don't have walk in the street.  There has never 
been a resolution much less, a short circuit. 
  
i have built or remodeled 38 property taxed parcels in this city...I have never re- rented to someone who wrecked 
a place.  Logic is being defied. Please stop this. 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from dbljentz@charter.net. Learn why this is important  


